22nd July 2013

Dear Sirs.

I write with reference to the proposed Gypsy & Traveller sites in and around the Bishops Tachbrook area.

My husband and I would like to strongly disagree with these proposal sites.

After looking at the consultation document we feel that we don not really fit very many of the criteria required for example:

No access to GP surgeries

The schools at bishops Tachbrook, Whitnash are Harbury which are the nearest schools are already over populated

To be near the Banbury Road is highly risky as the traffic is already extremely heavy with both the M40 and one of the biggest factory sites (land Rover/Austin Martin)

The Harbury Lane area is also extremely busy due to the same traffic problems as above.

Banbury Road site is opposite a beautiful wood which contains the crematorium, which is a tranquil resting place for our love ones, do we really want to attend funerals with traveller sites almost opposite. Noise & pollution.

House prices that already for some areas particularly struggling in Bishops Tachbrook due to the M40 will then possibly decline again because Travellers are some what of a deterrent.

We feel you should strongly look at allowing travellers sites to be in an area away from any major public areas ie crematoriums and allow travellers to have space in open countryside to be allowed to live how travellers should live instead of on top of communities that will and for some do judge them.

Yours Sincerely

Kay & Neil Webb

Ref	- Various una	N TERRETAIN
Officer	Plan	
2 4	JUL	2013
S	CANNE)
CC (CR PD	MA
PRE	GEN 1	DIS